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UVI to Host Virtual Open House for Prospective
Students
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The University of the Virgin Islands (UVI) will host a Virtual Open House on Wednesday, June 3,
to present an overview of its programs, answer questions from the public and encourage students
to enroll this fall, UVI has announced.

High school seniors, parents, and anyone interested in learning about undergraduate and graduate
programs on St. Thomas and St. Croix, as well as online, are invited to participate. The event will
be hosted live on UVI’s Facebook page and via a 90-minute Zoom video call at 4 p.m.

“We recognize there is a lot of uncertainty especially for new students and families as they
consider what higher education options are available for them during this unprecedented time,”
said David Wuinee, UVI vice provost of Access and Enrollment Services. “We want to reassure
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the public that UVI remains an excellent choice with a broad range of academically rigorous and
globally relevant programs right here in the Virgin Islands.”

Attendees of the Virtual Open House will learn about the diversity of programs available
including Nursing, Business, Education, Science, Mathematics, Agriculture, Liberal Arts and
Social Sciences, among others. The Access and Enrollment Services team will outline the
admissions process and discuss financial aid opportunities. Presenters and panelists will comprise
university leaders including UVI president, Dr. David Hall, and student representatives.

More information is available in a news release on the Media Section of the UVI website?.
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